
 

 

Re-Enrolment 2024 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

It is that time of the year where we need to update our records and find 
out which children will or will not be attending our centre in 2024. This 
information will assist our team members in planning programming for 
the New Year and filling spots for children on our waiting list. 

It would be greatly appreciated if you could complete the information 
below and return this form to the centre by the 10th of November 2023. 

We thank you for your prompt reply and look forward to preparing your 
child for life in 2024. 

Child’s Name  DOB  

Will your child be attending in 2024?  Yes   No 

If no, their finish date will be:  

Their current room is:  
 

They will require these days: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

     
 

Will your child be away over Christmas and New Year’s?  Yes   No 

If yes, their leave dates will be:  

Please note, this  form does not count as the half price holiday form. Please 
see office for a copy.  

During the month of January, the entire centre will be participating in 
transition days into their new rooms. This will give them an opportunity to 
form bonds with their new carers as well as meet the new children in their 
room. 
 

Parent Name  Parent Signature  
 


